
Transition



Crowdfunding Success: 
FlexiSAF Foundation Completes Tadamon Course

The FlexiSAF Foundation Team successfully completed a crowdfunding course with the Tadamon Crowd-
funding Academy! This journey has been filled with learning, growth, and teamwork, culminating in the receipt 
of our certificates of completion.The training not only equipped us with valuable crowdfunding skills but also 
fostered a strong sense of camaraderie. 

We have been working closely with our mentor, Ms. Burcu Mavis, to bring something truly exciting your way. 
Stay tuned for updates. We extend our heartfelt appreciation to Tadamon for the incredible opportunity and 
unwavering support.



Building Connections: Sponsors Engage 
with Beneficiaries During Sponsors’ Week

We held our first Sponsors’ Week of the 
year, allowing sponsors to engage with 
their beneficiaries, both physically and 
virtually. This interaction provided sponsors 
with insights into the progress of the chil-
dren and an opportunity to offer guidance 
and encouragement. 

It was a very productive week, and we are 
immensely grateful to these generous sup-
porters for their unwavering dedication to 
ensuring a better future for these children 
through education sponsorship.



FlexiSAF Foundation Leadership Transition: 
Celebrating 6 Years of Impact!

It was a bittersweet experience as we marked the transition of our esteemed Executive Director, Mrs. Amina Abuba-
kar, who is embarking on an exciting new chapter in her journey. As a co-founder of FlexiSAF Foundation, her vision 
and dedication from the beginning set the foundation and guided us to where we are today

For 6 years, Mrs. Amina Abubakar dedicated herself to the role, pouring her heart into securing and maintaining sig-
nificant partnerships for the foundation and building a highly motivated and exceptional team. Her phenomenal lead-
ership has undeniably elevated FlexiSAF Foundation to a leading position in the education and development space.

Under her guidance, the foundation has supported over 5,000 children, expanded its presence to 8 states, and tire-
lessly worked to reach thousands more indirectly through innovative programs. Her efforts in building the capacity of 
the foundation have been instrumental in creating a resilient and robust organization.

Mrs. Amina Abubakar's remarkable contributions have positioned the foundation for continued success, allowing her 
to confidently pass on the helm of affairs to her successor as she pursues new and exciting opportunities. We 
extend our heartfelt thanks to her and wish her all the best in her future endeavors.

In the interim, we are thrilled to welcome Amina Usman who will be serving as the Coordinator. With her extensive 
experience and passion, we are confident that she will lead us smoothly through this transition.



Honoring Our Executive Director: Amina Abubakar Recognized 
as an Influential Woman

Recognizing Leadership: 
ED Honored by MWFAAN 
for NYFF Grant

Our Executive Director, Mrs. Amina Abubakar, has 
been honored as one of the most influential 
women this month! A heartfelt thank you to the 
Girl’s Gate Initiative for highlighting our ED’s 
impactful work. Join us in celebrating her inspiring 
leadership!

We extend a heartfelt thank you to the Mandela 
Washington Fellowship Alumni Association of Nige-
ria (MWFAAN) for recognizing and honoring our 
Executive Director’s outstanding leadership in 
securing the Nigeria Youth Futures Fund (NYFF) 
grant for the ‘Activism that Yields Results: Building 
the Future Now’ workshop held last month in Kano 
State. This acknowledgment fuels our passion to 
make a lasting impact, and we are incredibly grate-
ful for this recognition.



Capacity-Building Session: Charting 
Personal and Professional Growth

Our Executive Director, Mrs. Amina Abuba-
kar, led a dynamic capacity-building ses-
sion focused on personal and professional 
growth. The session covered the develop-
ment and execution of comprehensive 
growth plans, including defining short-term 
and long-term goals, identifying key expe-
riences, and outlining our aspirations and 
contributions to the world. 

This exercise provided clarity and direction 
for our personal and professional journeys. 
Each team member is now tasked with cre-
ating a growth plan that outlines their aspi-
rations for the coming years. We are excit-
ed to see the diverse and ambitious plans 
our team will develop and to support each 
other in achieving our goals.



Exploring Collaboration: Courtesy Visit from Erudite Growth 
and Advancement Foundation (ErGAF Africa)

We were honored by a courtesy visit from 
Ambassador Chibuzo, Founder of Erudite 
Growth and Advancement Foundation 
(ErGAF Africa), and his team. During their 
visit, we explored potential areas of col-
laboration to promote our organizations’ 
shared mission of advancing children’s 
education. We are excited about the 
future and look forward to making a 
greater impact together.



We were invited by UNICEF Nigeria to 
discuss topics related to early child-
hood education (ECE). The discussion 
focused on the challenges of early 
childhood education (0-5 years) and 
the importance of collaboration among 
home, school, and community to shape 
a child’s learning experience. We also 
examined several UNICEF projects 
implemented across various Nigerian 
states. These projects demonstrate the 
organization’s commitment to ensuring 
that every child receives an education.

Invitation to United Nations House



N5,000
N60,000
You can visit flexisaf.org/donate to donate, 
or pay to:

FlexiSAF Foundation
0422637061
GTBank

Monthly 
Donation or

Yearly 
Donation

Head Office
No.3 Egbedi close,
Garki, Abuja

Sponsor a child to school today with just Contact Us

+234 808 407 7424

FlexiSAF Foundation


